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May 10,2010 

Procurement Directors 

Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy, MA-61 
Office of Procurement and Assistance Management 

SUBJECT: FAR 9.108, Prohibition on Contracting with Inverted Domestic Corporations 

SUMMARY: The purpose of this Flash is to inform Contracting Officers that the prohibition on 
contracting with inverted domestic corporations at FAR 9.108-3 was extended to all Fiscal Year 
2010 appropriated funds by the Civilian Agency Acquisition Council and will be included in a 
forthcoming Federal Register notice and Federal Acquisition Circular. The extension 
implements section 740 of the FY 20 10 Consolidated Appropriations Act (Public Law 1 1 1 - 1 1 7). 

This Flash will be available online at the following website: 
http://management.enert~y.gov/polic~ guidance/policy flashes.htm. 

Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Kevin M. Smith at (202) 287-1614 
or Kevin.M.Smith@hs.doe.gov. 

Melissa D. Rider 
Director 
Office of Procurement and 
Assistance Policy 


